
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

To whom it may concern,

 We 
chose the beautiful area of Grappenhall because of its semi-rural location. We thought it 
would be an excellent location to bring up a family; we love the outdoors, walking and 
cycling and we spend a huge amount of it in the local area with access right on our 
doorstep. 
concerned we may have to leave due to the potential plans of this town. 

would love to stay in this area but 

The proposed plans to change Warrington into a city will not only mean that our house 
could be demolished but the additional housing and traffic through this beautiful part of 
Cheshire would be destroyed.  The additional traffic will not only cause pollution levels to 
rise but the removal of green space will completely change the local environment and 
appeal of this area.

to the plans will become a major road.  the Trans pennine trial and this path 
is in constant use by the local community and visitors to the area and will be a great loss to 
our lovely town. 

 Trans Pennine Trail, which according 

Our family and our neighbours are devastated that the south of Warrington may no longer 
be the town that attracted us here  The plans that have been released to 
us are not clear on whether our houses are at risk, if there will be a major road built or not 
and the lack of communication concerns us greatly, 

 and have never felt so disconnected from the future of our town as where we have 
now with these plans. 

If you could send us anything to ease our concerns around our home, we would be much 
appreciated but please ensure this email is considered towards any future plans regarding 
the future of this beautiful village. 

Regards 




